
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 28th Apr 

 
Welcome to the Summer Term. This is always a very busy and exciting term with lots of 
different events such as Healthy Week, Sports Days, End of Year Concerts and various Class 
Visits taking place mixed in with end of year tests, especially for our Y2 and Y6 pupils. 
 
The dates and arrangements for events scheduled for this term will be published on this 
newsletter and are available on the Calendar Section of the School Website. 
 
 

USE OF THE SCHOOL AS A POLLING STATION  
 SCHOOL WILL BE OPEN AS USUAL 

 
Under the provisions of the Parliament Act, the officials in charge of organising voting can use any 
maintained school’s buildings to act as a polling station. We have no power to refuse such a 
request. 
 
Unfortunately, we are seen as the ideal location in Stacksteads for a polling station to be located 
during elections. 
 
Therefore the school has been identified again for use as a polling station on Thursday 2nd May for 
council elections and Thursday 23rd May for European Parliamentary elections. 
 
The school will remain open as usual and the usual security arrangements will ensure that 
the children are separated from members of the public who are coming to cast their vote. 
 
Please be aware that there may be additional traffic around the school as a result of its use as a 
polling station. 
 

 
School will be closed on Monday 6th May for the May Day Bank 
Holiday. 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 2GT, CLASS 3BOL, CLASS 4D 100% 
2nd Place CLASS 1GW 97.7% 
3rd Place CLASS REC G 96.3% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 95.7% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.5% 
 
SCHOOL OFFICE ARRANGEMENTS: 
 
Mrs Singleton and Mrs Fitton have now been appointed as the school’s Business Support 
Officers. 
 
 
 



 
 
 


